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 What is the Catch-up Premium?  

The DfE has allocated £350 million for a National Tutoring Programme, intended to deliver proven and successful tuition to the most 

disadvantaged and vulnerable young people.  

Post-16 providers such as Longley Park Sixth Form are allocated funding for the National Tutoring Programme to provide individual and 

small group tuition to students who do not already have grade 5-9 in GCSE English and/or Maths 

Longley Park has been allocated £146,000 to support students in this group. 

In line with DfE guidance, this money will be used to provide  Targeted Academic Support  

• High-quality one to one and small group tuition  

• Teaching Assistants and targeted support  

• Academic tutoring  

• Planning for vulnerable learners 

Students without a grade 4+ in English and/or Maths will be prioritised for this support, however tuition will focus on identified gaps in 

learning rather than exclusively English and Maths. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


